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June 5, 2019
Dear Parents,

The Fairfield Warde High School Varsity Athletic Association would like to cordially invite you and your senior child, to its annual luncheon (Sandwich wraps and water) and recognition ceremony.

The Varsity Athletic Association Luncheon/Recognition Ceremony will begin at 12:30 on Monday, June 10th in the Warde cafeteria.  Immediately following the luncheon, at 1:00 pm the Varsity Athletic Association will honor your senior in the Warde Auditorium celebrating all of their varsity athletic letter accomplishments during their athletic career here at Fairfield Warde High School.  Seniors will receive a Senior Letter Plaque identifying all of the Fairfield Warde letters they have earned while competing for Fairfield Warde High School.

We hope that you will be able to attend our luncheon and recognition ceremony to celebrate and support your child who has had a distinguished athletic career at Fairfield Warde High School.  Go Mustangs!!

Sincerely, 

Seth Fry
Jason Shaughnessey






David Abraham
Varsity Athletic Association Co Advisors


